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April 10, 2018 

 

 

Dear 438, Versailles Plank and S. Sulphur Springs Residents, 

 

 

At the March 10th Council Session, the Seneca Nation Council approved a plan to expand the 

current natural gas distribution system by installing a natural gas pipeline along Route 438. This 

pipeline will allow residents on or close to Route 438 (from the Bucktown interconnect to 

Gowanda), S. Sulphur Springs and Versailles Plank residents the opportunity to switch to natural 

gas from propane, which would result in significant savings for affected residents. Installation of 

the 438 pipeline will begin in the near future.   

 

The second purpose of this letter is to confirm the number of residences located along the 

expansion route that would like to be connected to the new pipeline. Seneca Nation Utilities will 

cover the cost of the main pipeline as well as the cost of a new service connection up to 200 feet 

from the road. We ask that you please notify the Natural Gas Department as soon as possible 

upon receipt of this letter if you would like to be part of the new natural gas line installation, as 

the residential service lines will be installed concurrently with the main line installation. Please 

call to notify of your participation to (716)532-9221 x5307 or email lana.kennedy@sni.org.    

 

This project is an important step towards the goal of repairing and expanding natural gas service 

throughout the Cattaraugus Territory. We are committed to the safe delivery of natural gas to 

residents while doing our best to preserve the environment. All customers will be subject to 

Seneca Nation natural gas policies. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

 

 

Nya:wëh, 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Director of Power & Gas 

Seneca Nation Utilities 
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